
P & C  A S S O C I A T I O N
Goollelal Primary School

CONTACT US
123 Anywhere St., Any City, ST 12345

+123-456-7890
hello@reallygreatsite.com
www.reallygreatsite.com

HOW DOES THE
COMMITTEE

WORK?
The committee is made up of the following roles:
President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer,
Canteen Manager, Executive Committee and General
Members.

If you are interested or have experience in any of
these roles, please let us know!
There are several ways you can become involved in
the P&C. All are voluntary, and any support you can
offer is greatly appreciated.

To register your interest in becoming a member of the
committee, volunteering or just keeping in touch,
please like the Goollelal P&C Facebook page and
email your details to:

pandc@goollelalps.wa.edu.au 

HOW CAN I GET
INVOLVED?

1. Join the P&C 
Come along to our next meeting - no experience
or special skills required. Joining the P&C will not
take up a lot of spare time, and you will never be
asked to do or commit to something you are not
happy to do. The committee meets on the second
Tuesday of each term in the school staffroom.

To join, all it takes is a silver or gold coin
donation!

2. Volunteer 
 If you have some spare time on your hands and
want to volunteer regularly, we would love to
chat with you about helping out.
If regular commitment is not an option, you can
volunteer at our fundraising events. Just check
the Goollelal P&C Facebook page for volunteer
requests, and we will put you on the roster for
that particular event.



WHAT IS THE P&C?

Canteen
Secondhand Uniform Pop Ups
Chillin' and Milo Tuesdays
New school iPads
New interactive whiteboards
New library books
New playground equipment
Kindy playground shade sails
School murals
Chicken coop
Educational subscriptions (e.g. Literacy Planet)

The Goollelal parents and citizens (P&C) association
is a volunteer-run organisation of parents, the school
Principal and Deputy Principal, who are dedicated to
creating an amazing school experience for the
children at Goollelal Primary School. 

Great results can be achieved for your children and
our school when we work together.

The Goollelal P&C have contributed to Goollelal
children’s education in a variety of ways, including:

WHAT ARE THE
BENEFITS OF

JOINING THE P&C?

Make new friends 
Learn new skills and share your own 
Meet others in the school and local
community 
Get to know the Goollelal staff better 
The opportunity to share your ideas about
your childrens' school and education 
Experience the joy of seeing the students,
and in particular your children, benefit
from your efforts

Being a registered P&C member has the
following benefits: 

WHAT DOES THE
P&C COMMITTEE

DO FOR THE
SCHOOL?

The Goollelal P&C forms an integral part of the
Goollelal school community, and is largely responsible
for all school fundraising initiatives. These include
events such as:

• School Disco
• Easter Raffle
• Mother's and Father's Day stall
• Dads Campout
• Movie and quiz nights
• Election Day Sausage Sizzle
• Welcome Picnic for new families

The Goollelal P&C also supports school events such
as the Sports Carnival, Colour Run, Edu Dance
concert and the Book Fair.


